
    
   
Dear Guest,      

     
We look forward to welcoming you aboard Celebrity Millennium® for your upcoming 12-Night Best of Japan 
Cruise sailing July 2, 2024. We recently sent you an updated itinerary for this sailing and have since noted 

some conflicting details within. Please see the corrected information below or login to your guest account or 
Celebrity Cruises app to view more. 
    
To ensure smoother sailing, and the absolute best cruise experience possible, a modified navigational path has 

been plotted for this sailing, which has adjusted some call times in port. Additionally, this necessary change 
means, we will add a visit to Kochi, July 7th and move our original stop to Hiroshima, Japan to July 8th. Jeju 
Island will move to July 10th and we will replace our stop in Nagasaki, Japan, July 9th with a relaxing day at sea. 

Some call times throughout the journey have been adjusted slightly as well. For your convenience, we’ve 
included the original and revised itineraries below.     
 

 
  
Kochi offers much to explore, from historic sites to botanic gardens, from charming markets to scenic outlooks. 
Excursions will be available to book in Celebrity Cruise Planner and on the Celebrity Cruises App. Celebrity 
Cruises also offers a Private Journey service that allows you to create an experience tailored to your specific 

interests. You can contact our Destination Insiders at privatejourneys@celebrity.com to begin customizing 
experiences in Kochi. 
 

Guests with shore excursions booked through Celebrity Cruises for Nagasaki, will have their excursions 
refunded to their original form of payment. Guests with shore excursions booked through Celebrity Cruises for 
other ports will see times automatically adjusted, as necessary, on the web and in the app. Should an 

excursion require additional adjustment, guests will receive a communication from our Destinations Insider 
team to the email address listed on their booking. 
 
We encourage those who have booked independent excursions for these ports to contact their tour operators 

to ensure the new timing is accommodated, as needed. 
 
It is never our desire to present challenges to your vacation planning, so we thank you sincerely for your 

patience and understanding as we make adjustments to create the best experience for our guests.     
     
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Celebrity Cruises at 1-844-418-6824 in North America or (316) 
554-5961 worldwide.        

    
We can’t wait to Journey WonderFULLTM with you!     
     

Sincerely,      
     
Celebrity Cruises     

https://www.celebritycruises.com/account/
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/celebrity-cruises/id1313008863
mailto:privatejourneys@celebrity.com

